Dear 7th Parents,

During the break I ask that you help replenish our classroom supplies as we are very low on some of the items. Allergy season will be upon us very soon and we extremely need the following items.

2 tissue boxes

1 clorox wipes

2 wet ones

Please have these supplies when they return from Easter Break.

For Math class, I am asking that each student bring in a **compass** for class as I will be teaching them how to use it as well as construct angles and shapes with it. Please make sure they have it by **April 14**.

Also please speak to your child in regards to this tool as most compasses have a sharp point on one side. If any student is using this tool inappropriately or to cause danger to another student then he or she will have it taken away will not be able to participate in class.

Thank you and I hope you have a wonderful Easter!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Atangan

